


o If you are not feeling well or have symptoms of COVID-19 please do not attend class for your 

well-being as well as the health and well-being of your fellow yogis, teachers and 

community.  

o If you had COVID-19 please do not attend classes until you have waited 14 days or had a 

negative test. 

o Our staff will be following these same guidelines and daily self-checks. 

o Practice self-care for yourself as well are your fellow yogis and community.  We are so 

grateful for your help in keeping our community safe!  
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